
Dear Kindergartener,

My name is Mrs. George and I will be your teacher this year! I hope your summer has been

really fun. School will be starting very soon and I hope you are as excited about our year

together as I am. We are going to have a great time together reading stories, creating

crafts and learning so many fun and interesting new things. I also can’t wait for us to get

to know each other. Some fun facts about me are:

I have a 14 year old son who LOVES football and soccer. I love dogs and have two, a

German Shepherd named Raegan and a French Bulldog named Scooby. My favorite place is

the beach. My favorite sweet treat is Swedish Fish! I can't wait to learn all about each of

you, TEAM GEORGE!

I look forward to  seeing  you in person at the “New Student Scavenger Hunt “ on

Wednesday, September 1, at 2:15.

Our first day of school is Thursday, September 9.

First day of school checklist:

● I am wearing my nametag. (this will be available during the scavenger hunt)

● I have my school supplies.

● I have a healthy ‘nut free' snack.

● I have my lunch.

● I am excited for my FIRST DAY with all my new friends!

We have a busy and fun year ahead of us.. I hope you enjoy the remaining days of summer

vacation. Get excited …

You are now a McGinn KINDERGARTENER!!!

Your teacher,

Mrs. George


